
...Audiologists & 
Speech-Language 

Pathologists are 
Regulated?

Did 
You 
Know...

DO YOU NEED  
COMMUNICATION 

SUPPORT? 

CASLPO’s accessibility section  

of the website is user-friendly  

for anyone living with  

communication barriers. 

Be confident 
in your care.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT:

caslpo.com

Is your audiologist 
or speech-language 
pathologist on the 
public register? 

Find them on CASLPO’s public 

register in order to be confident 
that they are registered, and 

practice according to the standards. 

Regulated audiologists and speech-

language pathologists are held 

accountable if they fail to meet the 

standards. If for any reason you or 

someone you know has concerns 

about their practice or behaviour, 

you can make a complaint to 

CASLPO.

Be informed. Be protected.  
Be confident in your care.

College of Audiologists and

Speech-Language Pathologists of Ontario

Ordre des audiologistes et

des orthophonistes de l'Ontario



Audiologists and  

speech-language pathologists 

are regulated by the  

College of Audiologists and 

Speech-Language Pathologists 

of Ontario (CASLPO). Choosing 

a regulated practitioner means 

you can feel confident that 
you’re receiving care from 

someone who is qualified, 
follows standards, and continues 

to develop their knowledge and 

skills. Audiologists and  

speech-language pathologists 

are proud to be regulated 

because they provide quality 

patient-centred care.

Where can I find a 
regulated audiologist 
or speech-language 
pathologist? 

Finding a regulated audiologist or speech-

language pathologist is easy using 

CASLPO’s online public register. Search 

by city, postal code, or language to find the 
practitioner that best meets your needs. 

You can also find out if the practitioner has 
any restrictions on their practice, or if they 

have ever practiced below the standards. 

These details allow you to make an 

informed decision and feel confident in the 
services you receive.  

Do I need a referral  
to see an audiologist or  
speech-language 
pathologist? 

No, you do not need a referral to see an 

audiologist or speech-language pathologist, 

and can easily find one that practices in 
your area using CASLPO’s online public 

register. 

How do I know if I need 
to see an audiologist 
or speech-language 
pathologist?

These professionals are trained to work 

with children, adults, and seniors who are 

experiencing any difficulties with speech, 
language, communication, swallowing, 

hearing, balance and/or ringing in the 

ears. You can learn more about these 

disorders on the CASLPO website. Use the 

self-evaluation hearing and communication 

checklists to find out if you or someone you 
know has an issue that needs intervention. 


